
VMD Training: Introduction to
Veterinary Wholesale Qualified Person
(WQP)

The VMD is running an online training course on 18-19 October 2022
introducing the role and responsibilities of the Wholesale Qualified Person
(WQP) and the legislative requirements for wholesale distribution.

Delivered by the VMD’s highly experienced inspectors the event will feature a
blend of lectures, discussion, and practical activities. Participants will
have the opportunity to ask questions and gain practical support and
guidance, engage with practical exercises featuring real-life challenges and
scenarios, and network with other delegates and share best practice.

The event is suited to persons who are seeking to become a WQP, existing WQPs
wishing to refresh their understanding, and for businesses looking to become
wholesale dealers of veterinary medicines.

The October event will be the third cycle of the incredibly popular training
course, and part of a series of training courses specially designed with
industry needs in mind. Alison Pyatt, Head of the VMD Training Centre Team,
said;

“The VMD Training Centre endeavours to deliver quality training that best
supports industry and those in the veterinary profession to perform their
roles safely and ethically while meeting their legal obligations. Training
events such as the Introduction to ‘Veterinary Wholesale Qualified Person
Training’ provide unique opportunities for our stakeholders to interact with
our inspectors, discuss concerns, and receive the support and guidance
desired.”

The VMD is committed to providing accessible and supportive training to
industry.

If you are interested in attending the event, please visit Eventbrite for
further information and to book your place.

Course cost £395 per person with certificate of attendance.

If you have any questions, training enquiries or would like to contact the
VMD Training Team, please email training@vmd.gov.uk
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